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Mrs. Bruns’/ Mrs. Shisler’s 


December


 Newsletter





Happy Holidays! 





Please remember to look at your child’s behavior calendar on a daily basis. It is important that we communicate and collaborate to guide your child in becoming responsible, cooperative, and a good role model for the third grade students. We are striving to “go for green” everyday!  





�





Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at: � HYPERLINK "mailto:lbruns@gcswave.com" �lbruns@gcswave.com� or � HYPERLINK "mailto:kshisler@gcswave.com" �kshisler@gcswave.com� �





Important Dates…


December 9th-Mrs. Bruns will be out completing program requirements at the ESC.








December 16th-winter party





December 19th-January 11th-winter break








We want to wish you and your family a very blessed and safe holiday season!


Notes…


-Thank you to the parents that volunteer to bring in treats for our class parties. Your help is much appreciated!


-Please continue to have your child read and write during winter break. Practice makes perfect! 





 





Helpful Reminder:


Many students are running out of pencils and other supplies. Please try to replenish these supplies so children are prepared for class and can complete assignments. 





Mrs. Bruns


Mrs. Shisler





What We’re Learning…


Learning Targets for Reading:


I can determine the main idea and supporting details of a text. 


I can describe the structure (cause and effect) of ideas in a text.


I can refer to structural elements to explain differences among drama and poetry.


I can determine synonyms and antonyms for words within a text. 








Learning Targets for Writing:





I can write an informative piece that compare and contrasts two articles.  








Learning Targets for Word Study:





I can determine the meaning of a word by using prefixes and suffixes. (un/non, re/pre)


I can explain the meaning of similes, metaphors, and idioms.








